Letter of Recommendation

January 21st, 2024

To whom It May Concern,

It is my pleasure to support Mr. Aviv Philip Goncharov in applying for a job at an oncology
department. Mr. Goncharov completed part of the practical training in internal medicine
before the state exam as part of the 6th year of study at the Faculty of Medicine at the
Department of Hemato-oncology. | had the opportunity to get to know his excellent
theoretical and practical knowledge, his active and friendly approach to patients and
colleagues. In my 20 years of teaching experience, he was undoubtedly one of the best

students.

Sincerely,

i Gottnr

Tomas Szotkowski, MD, PhD
Associate Professor, Head of Intensive Hematology Care Unit
Department of Hemato-Oncology, Teaching Hospital Olomouc

tomas.szotkowski@fnol.cz



